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This Week
Quiz Night: Our Creative Arts team are organising a quiz night on Friday 19th May at 

7pm to raise money for new display boards. Tickets are £7.50 per person, in teams of 

up to 8 people. Cheese will be provided and you are welcome to bring your own drinks 

and nibbles. To find out more or to book your tickets please contact School Reception.

iPhone Donations: We have launched a campaign for donations of second-hand iPhones 

for classes to use to aid their Earwig electronic assessments. Please see the attached 

poster for details.

Art Exhibition: After the popular success of last year’s event, we are holding another 

Art Exhibition of students’ amazing work in the Studio on Thursday 29th June. There 

will be a preview that day from 10am for invited guests, followed by a public event that 

evening. Details to follow soon.

ITV Meridian News: Did you see us on ITV Meridian News on Wednesday evening? 

Congratulations to our KS3 performers for demonstrating their “King” dance so 

brilliantly. If you missed it, you can see the clip in this week’s Newsround video.

Post 16 Transport: Please see the attached poster about an online forum regarding 

school transport for Post-16 students.

Letters Home
Seniors Classes: Letter/permission form for Chessington trip. (Sent home in bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Kelsey, Pilots - Following the instructions to make salt dough.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is a brave raccoon. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Balloonists Class
Balloonists Class have made a great start on their Summer Term topic which is called 

'Scrumdiddlyumptious'. We have particularly enjoyed visiting the local farm shop and buying 

ingredients to cook with! We have also been practising instruction following when making mud cakes. 

Firstly, we each made our own mud cakes, following instructions- we then had to tell one of our peers 

how to make them too! It has been lots of fun exploring different foods and learning about where our 

food comes from.
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